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Comments: Thank you for including all user groups in the forest service revision plan.

I have resided in the chugach for thirty years and am avid user of the land in many forms and modes of travel. As

i get older motorized access has become a larger part of my means to access the land. Many of the places we

visit with snowmachines would be otherwise inaccessible  due to the distance traveled. It would be a shame to

prevent others from experiencing the vastness and grandeur of our land by limiting means of travel and access. I

am a recreational user, many others use motorized access to maintain property, hunt, fish, harvest wood, and i

am sure other uses i cant think of . lose of this privilege would impact many people in a negative way. Please

consider not closing any additional lands to motorized use and opening lands that have been previously closed.

  Thank you

  Corbett Quinn


